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Help Build Our Home! 
RESIDENTIAL HOSPICE CARE 

IN GREY BRUCE 

RESIDENTIAL HOSPICE OF GREY BRUCE INC. 
Chapman 

ful)  

House 

Our highly skilled team: 

• Minimizes pain and suffering for 
patients in their final days in a 
setting that feels like home. 

• Provides expert care at no cost 
to patients and their families. 

• Brings dignity to dying, in the 
most cost effective way for our 
community. 

Help Build Our Home' 
www.greybrucehospice.com  
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Since May of 2013, the Residential Hospice of Grey Bruce 

has been operating from a temporary location. In this 

space, though designed to support retirement living, we 

have provided expert end-of-life care to over 320 dying 

patients and supported their families in their journey. 

We manage a patients' pain and symptoms in ways that 

ensure comfort and dignity while they are in our care. 

But there has always been an urgent need to expand our 

capacity to better serve the community, and the need to 

create a space in which end-of-life care is the priority. 
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donate today! You can make a done 
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Regional support for the construction of Chapman House has 

been incredible! Not everyone knows that over half of the 

patients admitted to the hospice are from outside the city of 

Owen Sound. But we have benefitted greatly from corporate 

support for our project from throughout Grey Bruce. From 

Hanover, to Markdale, to Owen Sound, our local businesses 

and companies recognized the importance of our service to 

their staff and community and donated to our project. Have 

you thought about how the hospice may one day support a 

member of your team? 
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We have been incredibly fortunate to have 

individuals and organizations donate proceeds 

from their events to the hospice. From golf 

tournaments, craft shows, bike rides and more 

—people have rallied around this project and 

helped us raise money for construction. Some of 

the organizers have a personal connection with 

the hospice, others simply want to see us move 

forward. Does your organization have an event 

upcoming that could support Chapman House? 



In April of 2016, we began construction of Chapman 

House. This will be a facility purpose built for our team to 

continue providing the care our loved ones deserve and 

also help us reach more patients from throughout Grey 

and Bruce. Importantly, there is no government money 

for construction. The project will be entirely funded by 

donation. We need your help to raise the last $1 million 

to reach our goal of $4 million total. There are lots 

of ways you can help us build a home for hospice! 
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Service clubs help make our communities more livable 

places and make incredible contributions to projects 

that make a difference where we live. And though 

many support particular initiatives, from time-to-time they 

recognize that a project like Chapman House can have 

an effect in many peoples lives, in many different ways. 

Some of these clubs have come forward and donated 

towards our project to help get us closer to our goal. Are 

you a member of a service club that may be able to 

donate to Chapman House? 



EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR'S MESSAGE 

ADMIN OFFICE 

946 3rd Avenue East 
(Carney Lane) 
Owen Sound, Ontario 

519-470-4100 

Monday-Friday 11 AM - 2 PM 

GENERAL INQUIRIES 

infoggreybrucehospice.com  
519-370-7239 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

Scott Lovell 
slovell@greybrucehospice.com  

For over three and a half years, I have had 
the privilege of being a part of a team that 
has changed the way end-of-life care is being 
delivered in Grey and Bruce. It was a gradual 
process, we had a lotto learn as a staff and as a 
health provider, and we have come a long way 
from when our community hospice was first 
approved. But now there is an important next 
step before us: the construction of Chapman 
House. 

Our commitment to the region is clear and 
our hospice team has dedicated themselves 
to providing expert care to loved ones from 
our community. Maybe you have already 
heard about how important the hospice was 
to someone close to you or know a family 
that came to us when we were needed. But 
what you may not know is that on top of the 
specialized education our registered nurses 
complete, three have continued their studies 
and achieved their certification in palliative 
nursing from the Canadian Nursing Association. 
Or that we now have a new palliative physician 
to serve our region, working alongside Owen 
Sound's Dr. Hilli Huff, and Hanover's Dr. Susan 
Batten. Or that our personal support workers 
continue to develop skills specific to our 
service and we have more volunteers trained 
in the Fundamentals of Palliative Care. We 
have made our entire team stronger to better 
serve our community. 

Now we need a new home. 
Our temporary space simply 
cannot manage the number of 
people who need our hospice. 
We're bursting at the seams. 

The construction of Chapman House is the 
most important chapter in our story. It is being 
built with patient comfort in mind, and with their 
family and friends in our hearts. It has been 
designed to help us reach more patients in a 
space built specifically for end-of-life care. It 
has been designed to serve the region for 
generations to come. 

We are proud to have the support of so many 
across Grey and Bruce and are grateful that 
the province has committed to more beds in 
our new space. But to get to where we need 
to go, we need your help. 

On behalf of our volunteer Board of Directors, 
the nurses, personal support workers, 
volunteers, allied health professionals but 
most importantly the patients and families in 
our care, I am asking you now for your support 
and for you to donate toward the construction 
of Chapman House. With your help, you can 
help us reach our goal to have the project paid 
for before the end of this year. Please help us 
build our new home for hospice. 

DID YOU 
KNOW... 

Donating publicly traded 
securities directly to the 
hospice is a tax-effective 
method of giving. By donating 
the shares directly, the hospice 
benefits by receiving the full 
value of the shares. At the 
same time, you benefit since 
the disposition of the security 
to the charity is fully exempt 
from capital gains tax and you 
receive a charitable donation 
receipt for the fair market 
value of the share at the time 
of donation. 

Contact us at 
info@greybrucehospice.com  
or 519-370-7239 

Mail Donations to: 
156516th Street East 
Unit 3 - PMB #265 
Owen Sound, ON N4K 5N3 

WE NEED YOUR FINANCIAL HELP 
Every donation the hospice receives helps us to provide compassionate and much needed end-of-life 
care. Your thoughtful gift of $50 to $100 helps us fulfill our mission. We thank you for any contribution 
you can afford. 

NAME (PLEASE PRINT) 	  

MAILING ADDRESS 	  

CITY 	  PROV. 	 POSTAL CODE 	  

PHONE 	 EMAIL 	  

GIFT 0 CHEQUE 0 MC 0 VISA 	CARD NO. 	 EXP 	/ 	 

0 I wish my gift to remain anonymous. 
Please do not list me by name in any public 
documents acknowledging donors. 

GIFT IN MEMORY OR HONOUR OF ANOTHER PERSON (IF APPLICABLE) 

NAME (PLEASE PRINT) 	  

O Memorial 	0 Occasion 

NAME (PLEASE PRINT) 	  

MAILING ADDRESS 	  

CITY 	  PROV. 	  POSTAL CODE 	  

0 Please indicate the amount of the gift in acknowledgement. 

Official Donation Receipts for Tax Purposes will be issued only for donations of $20 or more unless specifically requested. 

I am enclosing a one-time 
donation of $ 

0 I wish to make an annual 
donation of $ 	  
for 	 years. 

   

You may also donate online through CanadaHelps. Click on "Donate Now" button at www.greybrucehospicacom 
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